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US Census Coming – Be Careful With the U.S. Census process beginning, the Better 
Business Bureau (BBB) advises people to be cooperative, but cautious, so as not to 
become a victim of fraud or identity theft. The first phase of the 2010 U.S. Census is 
under way as workers have begun verifying the addresses of households across the 
country. Eventually, more than 140,000 U.S. Census workers will count every person in 
the United States and will gather information about every person living at each address 
including name, age, gender, race, and other relevant data.  
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The big question is - how do you tell the difference between a U.S. Census worker and a 
con artist? BBB offers the following advice:  If a U.S. Census worker knocks on your door, 
they will have a badge, a handheld device, a Census Bureau canvas bag, and 
a confidentiality notice. Ask to see their identification and their badge before answering 
their questions.  However, you should never invite anyone you don't know into your 
home. NO MATTER WHAT THEY ASK, YOU REALLY ONLY NEED TO VERIFY YOUR 
ADDRESS AND TELL THEM HOW MANY PEOPLE LIVE AT YOUR ADDRESS.  IF 
THEY ASK FOR YOUR ADDRESS, ASK THEM TO READ YOUR ADDRESS TO YOU FIRST 
AND THEN VERIFY IT IF CORRECT. Census workers are currently only knocking on doors 
to verify address information.  DO NOT GIVE YOUR SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBER, 
CREDIT CARD OR BANKING INFORMATION TO ANYONE, EVEN IF THEY CLAIM 
THEY NEED IT FOR THE U.S. CENSUS.  While the Census Bureau might ask for basic 
financial information, such as a salary range, YOU DON'T HAVE TO ANSWER 
ANYTHING AT ALL ABOUT YOUR FINANCIAL SITUATION.  THE CENSUS 
BUREAU WILL NOT ASK FOR SOCIAL SECURITY, BANK ACCOUNT, OR CREDIT 
CARD NUMBERS, NOR WILL EMPLOYEES SOLICIT DONATIONS.  Anyone asking 
for that information is NOT with the Census Bureau. AND REMEMBER, THE CENSUS 
BUREAU HAS DECIDED NOT TO WORK WITH "ACORN" ON GATHERING THIS 
INFORMATION. No Acorn worker should approach you saying he/she is with the Census 
Bureau. Eventually, Census workers may contact you by telephone, mail, or in person at 
home. However, the Census Bureau will not contact you by Email, so be on the lookout 
for Email scams impersonating the Census. Never click on a link or open any attachments 
in an Email that are supposedly from the U.S. Census Bureau.  For more advice on 
avoiding identity theft and fraud, visit 
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Please register on our 
website to access all 

old minutes, 
newsletters, forms, 

covenants, and other 
important subdivision 

documents. www.bbb.org. 
  
Be aware that there have been coyotes sighted and 
photographed on Cemetery Road and in the woods 
behind our subdivision.  Please take necessary 
precautions to protect your children and pets. 

SEND LINDA YOUR 
NEWS! 

CALL ME WITH YOUR 
NEWS OR PUT A NOTE IN 

MY MAILBOX.  

OUR NEXT HOMEOWNERS’ MEETING IS SCHEDULED TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 9th. 
The time is 7 p.m.  The place is 388 Robert Boulevard (First Pentecostal Church, 
McKinney Building). Please come and show your interest in your neighborhood.  If 
you can’t attend give a completed proxy to one of the Board Members before the next 
meeting!  Remember you have a chance for free dues if you attend all four meetings. 
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